
Welcome to Ms. Walker’s 1st & 2nd Grade Class!   

 

Dear Parents! 

We are excited about our return to school for the 2021-2022 academic school year.  To begin our 

year of learning, we are requiring that all students be prepared with the necessary school supplies 

to ensure for a smooth school transition.  

Please be mindful that students WILL NOT BE ABLE TO SHARE SCHOOL SUPPLIES.  

Listed below are the supplies needed. We are requiring that all supplies be labeled with your child’s 

name. Also, items may need to be replenished throughout the course of the year as needed.  Once 

again we are excited for the upcoming year and look forward to seeing you soon!   

 

Thank you!  

Ms. Walker 

Ms. Smith, Ms. Braithwaite and Ms. Vasquez  

 

Here is the list of items for your child is expected to have for the 2021-2022 academic school year.  

• 6 Two-pocket folders 

• 2 Reams of copy paper  

• 2 Packs of Pencils  

• 6 Primary Composition Notebooks 

• 2 Packs of pink erasers 

• 1 Box of Crayola Crayons (24 Count) 

• 1 Box of Crayola Markers (10 Count)  

• 2 Packs of Elmers Stick Glue (6 pack)  

• 1 Dry Erase Markers (6 colored pack) 

• 1 pair of scissors  

• 3-inch binders (3 binders)  

• 1 Pack of Sheet protectors (50 Count) 

• 2 Boxes of tissues 

• 1 Can of Lysol  

• 1 Pack of Disposal Children’s Mask 

• 1 Water Bottle (Labeled with students’ name)  

• 1 pair of Headphones- NO EARBUDS  

• 1 Old sock  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


